

KALBARRI DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

Our school is here to...

provide a supportive environment for students to develop relevant skills, knowledge, attitudes and values that maximise individual potential in a global society.

Hackney Street (PO Box 584) KALBARRI WA 6536 (08) 9936 4800

(08) 9937 1389

Kalbarri.DHS@education.wa.edu.au

www.kalbarridhs.wa.edu.au

Number 1 COMING EVENTS 1 February 2018

FEBRUARY

Wednesday 7 Yr 7-10 Parent Info Session 3pm Friday 23 Whole School Assembly 8.40am

Monday 12 Swimming Lessons Commence Sunday 25 Year 7 Camp Departs

Pre Primary-Yr 6 MARCH

Wednesday 14 Yr 11-12 Parent Info Session 3pm Friday 2 Year 7 Camp Returns

Friday 23 Swimming Lessons Finish

RESPECT RESPONSIBILITY CARING

PRINCIPAL REPORT



I hope you had a great holiday. Staff have been back at school for 2 days (or more) now, preparing for the year ahead. We have had a very smooth start to the school year.

Whilst we have had a few students move to other schools, for a variety of reasons, we more than make up for their departure by welcoming the following students to our school:

PP Amelia

Y1 Long

Yr 2 Taj, Ky Yr 5 Isabelle, Tom

Yr 6 Alexis Yr 7 Jazz, Jack, Imogen Yr 8 Charlotte Yr 9 Paul, Blake

Yr 11 James, Byron, William

Of course our 8 little Kindy children had their first day today. Some of these children are new to our country and town and some are returning to our school.

IMPORTANT CANTEEN INFORMATION

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the school canteen will be closed this term. Shawnys will provide a canteen service to cover the period of Petro being away.

- Shawny's menu is attached.
- Orders must be in by 9am at the classroom.
- Cash must accompany the order. Correct amount would be appreciated.
- Orders will be returned to school in time for lunch and handed out in the undercover area as usual.
- Service begins on Monday 5 Feb and will be available every day of the week until further notice.

We thank Shawny for providing the service for your children and trust you will support this arrangement.

Carol Goodwin Principal

SECONDARY ASSISTANCE

If you have a child in Yr 7-12 and have a Health Care Card, Pension Card or Veterans' Affairs Card you may be eligible for Secondary Assistance. Please collect a form from the Front Office.

P & C NEWS

Welcome back to term 1 2018

Unfortunately the school canteen will be closed for Term 1, we wish Mrs van Niekerk a speedy recovery after her knee operation.

Shawney's Country Kitchen will be providing a similar canteen menu, commencing week 2. The menu will be posted on our Facebook page and is attached.

The P&C is an important parental voice in our school. Through voluntary contributions and various fundraising events held throughout the year we are able to work with the school to provide extra resources that aim to benefit all our students, creating a wonderful learning environment.

2018 will see the previous years contributions and fundraising efforts come together with a nature playground being installed mid year. Plans will be available in the school office for viewing very soon.

If you would like to become a member of the P&C we will be holding our AGM Monday 12th March 2018 at 3pm in the Resource Room, High School area.

SHAWNY'S CAFÉ LUNCH MENU (Lunch Only)

MONDAY TO FRIDAY (Green)

*Rolls - \$6*Ham, Salad & Mayo
Chicken, Salad & Mayo

Sandwiches - \$4.50

Cheese, Salad Ham, Salad Chicken, Salad Tuna, Salad & Mayo

*Vegemite \$3

Togsted Sandwiches \$4.50

Cheese, Tomato Ham, Cheese Chicken, Cheese

FRIDAY ONLY (RED)

Party Pies \$1
Party Sausage Rolls \$1
Beef Pie \$3.50
Giant Sausage Roll \$3.50
Tomato Sauce \$0.50